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15th March 2024 

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 
We are delighted to announce that we will be holding a Book Fair at school from Monday 18th March 2024 

to Friday 22nd March 2024 in our school foyer. 
 

There will be a wide variety of books available to buy for children of all ages and reading ability and with over 

200 titles for you and your child to choose from and prices starting from £2.99, there should be something for 
everyone. You can browse the books prior to the Book Fair by clicking on the link below which might be nice 

to do with your child. You can even use your child’s book token to take £1 off the cost! 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases  

 
For every book that you buy, the school will receive rewards that we can then use to purchase books for our 

school libraries/book nooks. Therefore, if you purchase a book from our Book Fair, not only are you 
encouraging your children to read and enjoy some fabulous books but you will also be helping to support us 

by funding new resources for our school and for children to benefit from. 
 

The children will be given an opportunity to visit the Book Fair during the school day to look at the books and 

to identify any books that they may like to buy. They can then visit the Book Fair again with you after school 
between 3:30pm and 4.00pm each day to purchase the books. However, there will be no obligation for 

any child / parent to purchase a book.  
 

Our Book Fair will be completely cashless. Therefore, if you would like to purchase a book for your child, you 

can pay for it online in advance of the Book Fair via the following link:  https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay.  
You or your child will need to bring the title of the book and your confirmation code to school to collect the 

books.  
If you do not get the opportunity to visit our Book Fair you can still order online through the above link until 

1st April 2024. 
You can also pre-order the books using the attached wishlist form 

 

We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to attend and we thank you in advance for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Mrs Lees 

Assistant Headteacher 
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